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Curranhill Avenue Sewer Reconstruction Project 

PROGRESS AND LOOK-AHEAD:  

• Permanent repair of damaged 

sewer lines began April 25th, 

2018.  Two new manholes have 

been installed along with 208-

feet of new pipe.  

• Work will continue in the 

Curranhill Avenue and Shiras 

Street intersection and 

continue towards Fairacres 

Avenue over the next 4 weeks.  

• Please be aware of no street 

parking from 7am-5pm and 

expect road closure between 

Fairacres Avenue and Shiras 

Street during this time range.  

• The project is approximately 

35% complete.  

• The anticipated project 

completion date is June 2018, 

weather permitting.  

• Questions?  Please contact:  

Kyle Hood, PWSA Construction 

Project Manager 

(412) 497-2914 or 

khood@pgh2o.com 


